
August 5, 2019 
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents,    

  NEW EDGEBROOK PHONE NUMBER:  779-244-1200 
 

I hope that you have been enjoying your summer with friends and family!  It is now time to put the 

sprinklers and pool toys away and head out to gather pencils and two pocket folders.  I am eager to have 

the students return for another year of learning, friendships, and excitement!  
  

I am looking forward to another great year at Edgebrook.  2019-2020 will bring us many great 

opportunities.  We will be continuing our positive behavior program called S.T.A.R. All Edgebrook 

students are STAR students!  We are excited to utilize new Fountas and Pinnell Literacy materials for 

Reading and ELA this year.  These will be great resources for instruction!  Envision Math will continue to 

help each students master the Illinois Learning Math Standards.  Lots of fun learning ahead!   
 

You will notice a big change to our parking lot when you return to Edgebrook.  We have added an 

additional U-parking/drop-off lot.  Parents can enter the first U lot to drop-off students.  A staff 

crossing guard will assist students to walk back to the playground.  A reminder that our playground is an 

extension of our classrooms.  Parents must sign in at the office if they wish to go to the playground.   

  

During the 2019-2020 school year we will again commit to healthy birthday treats.  Treats such as 

cupcakes and cookies will be sent home with students in a Ziploc bag and will not be offered as a treat at 

school.  This is our way of making the change towards wellness.  Thank you in advance for your support in 

promoting healthy choices. 
  

This year we will be having a ​SUPPLY DROP-OFF Day on Thursday, August 15​th​ from 1:00-3:00 for 

1​st​ – 3​rd​ grade students.​  ​Pre-K and​ ​Kindergarten will have their visitation day on Monday, August 

19th.​  Please see the Pre-K and kindergarten visitation times below.  We invite all parents to attend our 

Curriculum Night on Thursday, September 12 from 6-7:30pm​ to learn more about the instructional 

programs offered at Edgebrook.  
 

Classroom teacher assignments and bus stop information can be found in Skyward. 
  

Edgebrook staff members are looking forward to an excellent school year!   
 

 ​Important Dates to Remember: 

August 15th  Supply Drop-off 1:00-3:00pm for all 1st - 3rd grade students including students in 

Mrs. Miguel, Ms. Tovar, Ms. Gauger, Mrs. Meckl, Mrs. Grant, Mrs. Kelley
 

August 19th  First Day of School for students in Mrs. Miguel, Ms. Tovar, Ms. Gauger, Mrs. Meckl, 

Mrs. Grant, Mrs. Kelley, and all 1​st​
-3​rd​

 grade students (8:35-3:15) 

August 19th  Pre-Kindergarten Visitation – AM 9:00-11:00   PM 1:00-3:00 

August 19th Kindergarten Visitation - 9:00-11:00  

August 20th  First Day of School for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten 

September 12th       Curriculum Night 6-7:30pm for all classrooms 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns about the 2019-2020 school year.  Working 

together we can plant seeds for a bright and successful future for all Edgebrook students.  

 

 

 

Michelle Reinhardt ​, Principal 


